
Ms. Esra’s newsletter  

 

5th GRADE: 

We are taking exponents in math class; no homework is sent home for the weekend.  

During the next week, we will continue to learn about exponents of 10 and we will start 

learning about equivalent fractions.  

 

6TH GRADE:  

Students are learning about ratios. Please review the problems that were solved in class. We 

will have a quiz on ratios at the end of next week.  

For science we are learning about cells and living systems; no homework is due for the 

weekend.  

Next week, we will continue to work on solving word problems using ratios and learn about the 

properties of ratios. We will prepare for a math quiz that will be taken at the end of the week.  

 

7th & 8th GRADE:  

Please review the properties of exponents. Use the worksheet we worked on in class to study 

as WE WILL HAVE A QUIZ ON MONDAY.  

No home work is due for science however please brainstorm ideas for your science project.  

During the next week we will work on expressing integers in fractions as well as writing numbers in 

decimals, and finally we will work on finding percentages.  


